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Roberts, Kathryn, NMENV

From: Roberts, Kathryn, NMENV

Sent: Friday, February 15, 2008 9:04 AM

To: krich@lanl.goVv'

Cc: Cobrain, Dave, NMENV

Subject: MDA C Phase Il - 50-A Borehole Location

Kent,

NMED approves LANL's request to relocate borehole 50-A 125-feet east (as identified on the map provided in LANL's February
12, 2008 email) of the approved work plan location.

Please iet me know if you have any questions or concerns.
Katie

Kathryn Roberts

Environmental Specialist

New Mexico Environment Department
Hazardous Waste Bureau

2905 Rodeo Park Drive East

Building 1

Santa Fe, NM 87505

Phone: 505-476-6041

Fax: 505-476-6030

email: kathryn.roberts@state.nm.us
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